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June 22, 2022  

 

International Research Institute for Nuclear Decommissioning (IRID) 

 

 

Registration and Appointment of Executives  
 

 

IRID announces that the appointment of the following executives was approved at 

the Ordinary General Meeting and the 95th Board of Director Meeting, which were 

held on June 22, 2022.  

 

The Ordinary General Meeting in 2022 was held to elect executives for a two-year 

term and to re-elect all the executives approved in the Ordinary General Meeting on 

the same day. 

 

【Executives】 

 President:         Toyoaki Yamauchi  

 Vice President:     Tamio Arai  

 Executive Director:  Akihisa Heike  

 Director:           Shunji Yamamoto, Hiroshi Arima, Satoshi Ueda,  

Satoshi Sekiguchi,Masaru Taniguchi, Kentaro Funaki,  

Noritoshi Maekawa and Junichi Matsumoto    

 Auditor:            Masao Nakanishi  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

【Announcement】 


